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a five percent positive adjustment in 2019. If these payments are not made soon, we fear 
clinicians could be dissuaded from participating in Advanced APMs in the future, or worse, be 
forced to make difficult budgetary choices in the short-term that could hinder patient care or 
inhibit their ability to succeed in APMs, such as letting go of additional staff hired to support 
enhanced care coordination and other essential functions.  
 
We are committed to s


